
From: Kate Chung 
Sent: June 8, 2022 1:07 PM
To: Martha Cameron 
Subject: E-SCOOTER DANGER

Martha Cameron 
Legislative Coordinator 
City of Mississauga/Corporate Services Department, 
Legislative Services Division 

To Mississauga decision-makers,

RE: E-SCOOTER DANGER

I urge you to prohibit the use of all e-scooters in Mississauga. They are a danger to
people with disabilities, especially people who have low or no vision, as well as
seniors and small children. 

Enforcement is a huge problem. Who will ensure that pedestrians are safe?

In fact, who will ensure that the e-scooter riders themselves are safe?

Despite the fact that Toronto has outlawed the riding of e-scooters on public
property, and despite the fact that in Toronto the rental companies are not allowed
to operate, there are privately-owned e-scooters on sidewalks and roads, cutting in
and out among pedestrians and cars. It is a miracle that nobody has yet died.

Part of the problem is that the sale of e-scooters has not been banned in Toronto. 

I urge you to listen and to take preventive action while you still can.

Sincerely,
Kate Chung
Toronto   
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